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Be Prepared for Easter 
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Choosing the right services and treatments helps to save you time and make sure that you and your family get the right care quickly
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REPEAT PRESCRIPTIONS IN THE RUN UP TO EASTER
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Order your repeat prescriptions early to ensure you have enough supply to last over the bank holiday period, and also to allow the pharmacy time to prepare and/or deliver them
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If you’re feeling under the weather


Choose Well can help you decide if you need medical attention if you get sick. It explains what each NHS service does, and when it should be used.   Choosing Well means that you and your family will get the best treatment. It also allows busy NHS services to help the people who need them most. If you don’t know which option to choose, please contact NHS Direct Wales on 0845 46 47 or visit www.choosewellwales.org.uk
Community Pharmacies
Over the Holiday period check the hot topic page on the UHB website for the revised opening hours of community pharmacies. 

http://www.cardiffandvaleuhb.wales.nhs.uk/home
Visit a community pharmacy if you run out of your regular medicines as some can be bought over the counter.  Some medicines such as paracetamol and ibuprofen can be bought at non-pharmacy premises e.g. your local supermarket or corner shop.

Your own Community Pharmacist can make an emergency supply of some repeat medication, should you run out. You’ll need to take your empty medicine containers with labels attached or your repeat prescription counterfoil along to a community pharmacy (your usual one is probably best). There may be a charge for this service. 

If you are worried about your sight or the sight of a relative or friend you can obtain further information from the Welsh Eye Care Services website http://www.eyecare.wales.nhs.uk/home where you can obtain further information on optometrists that can deal with your condition.
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